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WHAT’S HAPPENING  IN APRL? 

Bocce Ball - supplies are in the shed 
Shuffleboard Courts - supplies are in the shed 
Horseshoe Pits - supplies are in the shed 
Tennis Courts - bring your own water bottle 
Pickle ball Courts - bring your own water bottle 
Basketball Hoop - we do have 2 basketballs that you can sign out 
if you don't have one 
Corn Hole - we have 2 portable games call the office to sign out 
Oversize Connect Four lawn game - we have 2 games call the 
office to sign out 
Any questions regarding these amenities please call the office at 
863-471-1115. 

4/2   Chili Cook-off 
4/4   MC HOA Annual Meeting 
4/8   Bulk Trash 
4/9   Going Away Dance 

4/11   HR HOA Meeting 
4/12   HR Residents Council Meeting 
4/17   Easter Pot Luck 
4/21   Movie & Popcorn 
4/22   Bulk Trash 

5/4   MC HOA Meeting 

5/5   Cinco de Mayo Activity 

5/6   Bulk Trash 

5/9   HR HOA Meeting 

5/10   Residents Council Meeting 

5/17   OneBlood Blood Drive 

5/17   Potluck 

5/19   Movie & Ice Cream 

5/20   Bulk Trash 

Resident Updates 
Edsall, Gordon & Margaret 
3227 E Anglers Stream 
(406) 596-1074 Gordon 
(406) 596-0010 Margaret 
edsallhomesolutions@gmail.com  
edsallmargie2@gmail.com  
 
Lewis, Ross & Patricia 
2876 S Driftwood Ct 
218.766.6887 Patricia 
218.766.5891 Ross 
twilightfire25@yahoo.com 
 
Lindstrom, Kevin & Marlene 
2873 S Driftwood Ct 
218.766.4730 Kevin 
218.556.3579 Marlene 
kevmar@paulbunyan.net 

 

Bennett, Jerry 
Jbennett3740@gmail.com 
New and only email  

Sheehan, Paul & Joanne 
2864 S Driftwood Ct 
705.933.8324 Paul 
705.930.7858 Joanne 
psheehan@bell.net 
jsheehan@bell.net 
 
Collins, Dawn 
863.991.3096 Cell 

 
Crabtree, Bev 

crabtreebev28@gmail.com 
New and only email 
 
Jaekel, Bob & Diane 
863.214.4723 Diane 
863.273.0345 Bob 
No Landline 
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Easter Pot Luck will be held on Easter Sunday, April 17,  at 2:00pm in Founder’s hall. If you 
plan on attending, you must sign up. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board, attached to a         
clipboard. When signing up, specify exactly what you are contributing; that will enable everyone 

else to see what may be needed & help to create a   
balanced feast!  

 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there. If you have any 
questions feel free to contact Linda Sosely                 

@ 954-594-2324 or ptlatt1@gmail.com. Wishing you 
all a most blessed & spirit filled Easter celebration! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At a recent board meeting, I was 

reminded of the many contributions to 
Samaritan’s Touch Care Center from 

the residents at Highlands Ridge. Once 
again I want to thank you for your 

thoughtfulness and generosity. It might 
be clothes, shampoos and soap from 

your travels, empty pill bottles,  
unopened prescriptions, food, bicycles, 
or money,it is all used to make a differ-
ence with the less fortunate and home-
less in Highlands county.  I thank you 

so much for your support of this  
amazing ministry. By the way STCC 
celebrates its 15th birthday in May.  

 Paul Scruton 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A great big thank you to all who remembered me 
during my recent hospital stay. The prayers, lovely 

cards, phone calls, words of encouragement and 
food were very much appreciated.  I am so blessed. 
WOW!!  What a wonderful place to live.  You all 

make Highlands Ridge a true paradise.   
Gratefully, Mary Ann Wick 

Bicycle for sale.  26" La Jolla women's 
street cruiser.  Single speed. Aluminum 
frame and rims. Very good shape.  $50.   
814-688-4236. Arnold Irvine 
3198 E. Pebble Creek Drive 

Dinning  room octagon  
marble table and misc items. 

 Please call to view. 
 Anna 810-355-6655 

 
Thank you, Bless you, ah shucks, you didn’t need to do that - those 
words can’t really express the heartfelt thanks Lynn & I want to say 
to all of you.  The cards, with special notes, the yummy food, gifts 

to brighten my day, the visits to lift my spirits, all are so very     
special acts of kindness that abounds in this community.          

Thank you all - you’re so special! 
God Bless, Joellyn Hufford 

mailto:ptlatt1@gmail.com


 
                      

 PAGE 4                            COMMUNITY NEWS                     THE GAZETTE 

Chorale News 
By: Karen O’Laughlin, Secretary 

 
 

Movie & Popcorn 
Thursday March 17, 2022 

12:45 pm AR 2A 
 

Movie:  
“Still Mine” 

 
Sign-up sheet located in FH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Highlands Regional Medical Center is now HCA 

Florida Highlands Hospital.  Get your steps in 
while making a difference.  Be a volunteer and 
enjoy the satisfaction of making a difference in 

the hospital experience of our patients, their   
family members and our visitors.  

For more information please call 863.471.5814  

The Alzheimer's Caregivers Support Group The Alzheimer Caregivers' 
Support Group will have our monthly meeting on Tuesday, April 19 

from 2:00-3:30 p.m. We will be meeting in-person in the Gazebo next to 
Founders' Hall. This group consists of those who are caring for friends 

and/or family members who have Alzheimer's or other dementia-related 
diagnoses. Our mission is to provide support and resources/information 
to caregivers and friends who need a place to share their stories and get 
answers to questions  concerning this disorder. We invite you to attend 

the discussion and get more familiar with others here in Highlands Ridge 
whose loved ones are living with dementia. For information or questions, 

call Sue Purdy at 614-377-0160  

      Well, here we are again, nearing the end of another season in our own little piece of Paradise.  Many of our friends 
and neighbors will be returning to their northern homes, leaving the rest of us to endure the heat and humidity of Paradise 
in the summer!  There is good and bad in staying here year ‘round.  Certainly US 27 is much easier to navigate and the 
restaurants usually have no waiting.  But not having our friends nearby is always the hardest part.  We will all hope and 
pray the 2022 hurricane season is kind to all of us in our beautiful United States.  There has been enough tragedy with 
hurricanes, and the fires, floods, mudslides, tornadoes not to mention the latest snow storm to hit again. It’s unimaginable 
what many of our citizens have had to endure…and are still living their own nightmare.   
      We in Chorale hope you enjoyed our spring concert, “Like ‘Noun’ Other”!   It was a real treat to sing it for you all.  
It is fun to sing songs everyone knows!  Our soloists were outstanding as were our wonderful musicians that truly help 
make the program so special. Thank you to all of these most talented people.  If you missed it, it’s your loss!  Just don’t 
make a habit of it!  Ha! 
                                          THANK YOU     THANK YOU      THANK YOU     THANK YOU  
      So, I can only end this by saying THANK YOU to you all that have supported us this year by coming to our         
concerts, eating with us at our Spaghetti Dinner, and a special thank you to all of you that have become HR Chorale    
PATRONS!  We truly appreciate you all!!  We look forward to seeing and singing for you again this fall.  Remember, if 
you get the urge to join our vocal family, please don’t hesitate to contact one of our wonderful directors,                       
Sue Shellhammer or Cindy Becker! (they are in the book!)  They will give you a quick, private audition! We’d love to 
have you!  And you men out there, we have a lot of golfers in chorale so it really doesn’t affect your games!   
So, any tenors, baritones, or bass voices out there, come on and join us!   
      As the song says, “See you in September, see you when the summer’s through”.  Have a safe and healthy summer!  
Come back ready to have fun and sing!  

SING!  SING A SONG! SING OUT LOUD, SING OUT STRONG!  SING OF GOOD THINGS, NOT 
BAD.  SING OF HAPPY NOT SAD.....  JUST SING, SING A SONG!                                                                                     

                                                                           Happy Summer Everyone! 
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Animal News 
Submitted by: Denise Beauparlant, Resident 

Paradise Pride Update  
By: Pam Wick, President 

Lots of new residents have joined our community, and with them have come lots of beautiful dogs! This 
month I’d like to do a reminder of some basic dog etiquette. 
Believe it or not there are people who do not like dogs or are afraid of them. When walking your dog, 
please do not let them approach people uninvited. Even when invited, your dog should be in a sit position, 
so they don’t jump up for attention. Even a minor skin tear on people in our age group can be dangerous. 
 
Also never let your dog approach another dog, especially a strange dog. Trainers will tell you to do a few 
“walk by’s” before introductions are made. This way both dogs do not feel threatened. Also understand 
that dog’s behavior can be influenced, and even change due to changes at home. Our dog Barney used to 
love all other dogs, but with the turmoil of this past year due to Hank’s stroke, he has become a bit protec-
tive. I ask people he’s not familiar with, to honor our safe area, that’s normally a 6 ft circle. Another trick 
trainers use, and now everyone understands the 6 ft rule.   
Now on to a topic that seems to always be an issue in many communities, picking up after your dog.  
While giving a talk at a neighboring community recently I saw the best sign that said: “please pick up after 
your dog, the Poop Fairy doesn’t live here”.  Leaving your dog’s feces for others to clean up, is not only 
unfair, but it’s unhealthy for your dog and others. There are various dog pots throughout the community, 
so there’s really no excuse. Last week I had to clean up someone’s else’s dog droppings right next to the 
dog pot!   
 
Let’s all do our part to making this a respectful dog community! 
 
So welcome dog owners! There are lots of fun things to do with your dog’s here in Central Florida, so get 
out there and explore with your fur buddy before the heat of summer settles back in. 

Paradise Pride is a committee within Highlands Ridge that realizes the importance of our courses, not only 
for our home values, but also for the enjoyment of our residents, guests, public and community.   
Our mission statement is:  To make Highlands Ridge golf course enhancements for our residents and wel-
comed guests.  
Chili Cook-off Contest 

4/2/22 
5pm-8pm 
Vote on the best chili in Highlands Ridge 
Founders Hall 
$5 at the door 
Music from 6pm-8pm Provided by HR’s very own “No Name Band” 
Sign up sheet for participants is at Founders Hall 

 
2022 Masters Golf Tournament Pool 

Start selling bets on 3/30/22 at 3 Gens  
Last day to purchase a bet is 4/6/22 at 3 Gens 
You pick the pro that you think will win and if your player wins you win the pool and split with Para-

dise Pride and anyone else that selected that pro to win. 
NEW THIS YEAR:  Any player added to the field by the Masters Committee on Monday 4/4, will not 

be included in the pool.  If that player happens to win the tournament, 2nd place will be paid. 
 
If you are interested in helping with these events or if you have a special talent or just want to donate   
money – please contact any of these committee members: Pam Wick, Marilyn Videbeck, Cheryl Racicot, 
Larry Ferrigan, Gary Kinser, Glenn or Nancy Guillemette. 
Thank you for all your continued support in our efforts to make Paradise a little bit better. 
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2nd Place 
1st Place 

Marina Cove HOA 
By: Susan Butrymowicz, President  

On Mar.7th, Steve Safford, a veteran and member of Chapter 1097 Vets in Sebring, and Kathy Fenoff on the board of 
Directors for Marina Cove, presented the quarter raffle proceeds to their president Fred Norton. The check was for 
$5,180.50. This was an exciting time for the Vets who have many projects they are working on. Some of the areas they 
cover are sponsoring a PTSD group, having 3 certified volunteers working with hospice, helping widows of Vets with 
everything from yard work to financial aid. They provide transportation to Dr. appointments and groceries. There are 6 
members driving the VA vans that take Vets to appointments in St. Pete, Cape Coral and Bradenton. Other activities are 
collecting health items such as potty chairs, wheelchairs, and power wheelchairs. They hold raffles, sell poppies, assist in 
fundraising, provide stuffed animals for the sheriff's dept. and local fire dept.'s. Again, a huge Thank You to all that    
participated in the community and in town. Without you, this fundraiser would not have been the success that it was. 
 
 We have our annual meeting on April 4th at 6:30 pm at Founder’s Hall. You must have paid your $15.00 dues  
 prior to this meeting in order to receive a ballot. Bruce Mann, our treasurer, will be at the door collecting it if you    
haven't had the chance to get it paid before. Checks are made out to Marina Cove. 
 
 THERE IS ONE VOTE PER HOUSEHOLD! 
 
There are (5) five candidates who are running at this time. There are (4) openings. Our candidates are Bruce Mann, our 
current treasurer, Kelly Power, Elaine Hall, Gary Kisner and Dean Lemler. New residents have been invited and will be 
introduced. Those that have passed will be remembered. Please plan on attending.  

Book Club News 
By Mary E Harden, resident                               

It’s 1938.  The great depression lingers.  Hitler is threatening Europe and world-weary Americans long for  
wonder.  They find it in two giraffes who miraculously survive a hurricane while crossing the Atlantic.  What follows is 
a twelve-day road trip in a custom truck to deliver them to the San Diego Zoo.  Inspired by true events, the author, 
Lynda Rutledge, weaves real-life figures with fictional ones, including the world’s first female zoo director, a crusty old 
man with a past, a young female photographer with a secret and assorted reprobates as spotty as the giraffes. 

“West With Giraffes” is part adventure, part historical saga, and part coming of age love story.  Who knew that 
a story about giraffes could be so captivating? 

                                                                                                                                     
The hurricane survivors loaded into their crates in New York. © San Diego Zoo Global.     

         
The hurricane giraffes had made national headlines. 

 
 In April we will be stepping back even further in time and place to England in 1666, the setting for “Year of Wonders”, 



The Ridge Report       
By:  Birdy Whitehouse, Property Manager ~ birdy@highlandsridge.com         
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"Let's Keep Highlands Ridge Beautiful" 

Hello everyone and welcome all new residents!   
  
Asphalt Road Repairs: HRH will be doing some asphalt repairs this year. Management has signed an 
agreement with the vendor. When management has been given dates for the work to be completed, we will 
notify you.   
 
Pool Table: There is a pool table available for resident use in Activities room 1. Please call the office at 
863.471.1115 to reserve the table.  
 
Thank you: A huge thank you to the residents who donated blood on March 22, 2022! Another huge 
thank you to the residents who volunteered their time to clean up the roads that you drive by to get into our 
community. Thank you again!! 
 
Summer Forms: Summer forms are available now at the community forms & information board located 
by the office and across from the fitness center. 
 
Tennis Courts:  HRH management signed an agreement in February of 2022 to have the tennis court’s    
resurfaced. The vendor is scheduled to be here the week of April 18, 2022.  
 
Gazette: April’s issue is the last month for single publications. May/June and July/August are combined 
months and then starting in September, the publication will go to monthly once again. Please remember 
any items submitted to the Gazette are to be sent to gazette@highlandsridge.com and by the 20th of the 
prior month’s publication. 
   
Marina Cove Residents:  A management request form must be submitted to the administrative office for 
any type of exterior change to your home or lot per the Rules and Regulations.  The request must be pre-
sented in writing prior to executing a contract with a vendor or performing any change.  Please allow at 
least two weeks to review and research your request. Forms are available at the community information 
center board, online on our website, highlandsridge.com and in the administrative office. All concerns/
issues must be submitted in writing. The rules and regulations state, “Two flags per home maybe installed 
on a single flag pole in front yard or a flag holder on garage.” You must have management’s prior approv-
al before the installation. 
  
Rules and regulations that are listed in your Prospectus or Covenants: 
 1. Stop at all stop Signs. 
 2. Speed limit is 20 mph. 
 3. Pets must be on a leash at all times and under control. 
 4. No signage other than a “for sale or for lease.”  
      (this includes political signs) 
 5. MUST have prior approval before performing any type of work on the exterior of your home! 
 6. ALL golf cart drivers must be at least 16 yrs. of age to drive a golf cart within the community. 
 7. Do not drive through anyone else’s yard except for your own with your golf cart or vehicle! 
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The Villages of Highlands Ridge HOA  
By: Linda Hathorn, Secretary 

Highlands Ridge Resident’s Council 
By: Susan Ingram President 

Your HR Residents Council is still willing to help sponsor a block party in your village. It’s a great way to welcome your 
new neighbors and to socialize.  Maybe, you would like to organize a smaller gathering such as just the people on your 
street. We recognize that planning a party for some of our larger villages may seem overwhelming.  
Examples:  In Marina Cove, you  may want to plan a block party for your neighbors on Dockside, or in Hidden Creek, a 
party for those living on Pebble Creek only may work better than the entire village.  The Residents Council will provide 
some monetary assistance based on the number of homes included. We will need receipts for your purchases. 
Please contact Susan Ingram: 231-263-7472, call or text, or email susaningram1969@gmail.com for more information.   

It’s hard to believe that April is already here. The HRHOA annual meeting has been held and there are new members of 
the HOA Board. This is my last Gazette Article and please join me in congratulating the new Board members and in      
addition, giving them our full support.  I have learned many new things while serving as Secretary of the HOA. I believe 
the most important thing I have learned is realizing that it does take the commitment and support of many people to keep 
our Highlands Ridge, Paradise. I would like to encourage everyone to get involved in some way. The Board is open to   
ideas, constructive criticism and volunteering when needed. Attending the Board meetings and giving feedback is always 
appreciated.  A Big Thank You should go out to the outgoing Board members for their service, especially with the work 
involved in the Covenant amendment vote.  Each Amendment passed and they have been recorded in the Highland County 
Courts so they are now effective and enforceable. To those of you who are headed North, soon, have safe travels and we 
will see you in the fall. 
 
 

 

Amendments 
MAJORITY 
NEEDED 

Notarized 
Votes Yes Votes 

Notarized 
Yes Votes No Votes 

Section 1.03 (Admin Correction) 209 257 257 244 11 

Section 2.08 (Site Line Obstruction) 209 257 248 234 23 

Section 2.10 (Irrigation Wells) 209 257 264 250 8 

Section 2.16 (Flags) 209 257 261 247 11 

Section 3.06 (Real Estate Signs) 209 257 262 248 9 

Section 3.09 (Garbage cans) 209 257 258 244 13 

Section 3.19 (Enforcement Fines) 209 257 232 220 39 

Section 6.01 (C) (30 Days Leasing) 209 257 234 220 36 

Section 6.02 (Age Restrictions) 209 257 246 235 24 

Section 7.03 (HOA funds) 209 257 222 209 47 

Section 7.05 (Assessment late fee) 209 257 235 224 34 

      

      

Households 452     

Unpaid 37     

Households to base quorum on 415     

30% for meeting 125     

Households Attended meeting 214     

50% plus 1 to pass vote 209     



LGA 9-HOLE NEWS 
By: Cheryl Shine & Martha Killoran   www.highlandsridge9holelga.com  

. 
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LGA 9-Hole News 
By: Cheryl Shine, President 

Happy April! Amendments to our By Laws will be presented at our April Farewell Luncheon. These amend-
ments pertain to the establishment of our Associate Membership and dues. Notice has been posted in the 
South Course Screen Room for review. Our new slate of officers and committee members will be presented. 
Thank you to the Board of Directors who will remain in place. Also added to our board are Patti Haas and 
Sue Nicholson who will serve on the Tournament Committee and Phyllis Reeves and Winnie Kelley who 
will serve on the Rules Committee. Welcome aboard ladies!  
 
A very special thank you to Rhoda Thiel for chairing our Tournament Committee for several years. Rhoda’s 
dedication to our LGA 9 Hole League has been outstanding. So much enjoyment in our tournaments with 
surprises along the way. Equally important to our league has been the dedication of Brenda Scruton and Mary 
Jacobs for their outstanding job with the Rules Committee and for updating us as changes were made. All 
these ladies deserve a round of applause for their service.  
 
Our St. Patrick’s golf tournament was enjoyed by all, especially by the winners:  
Closest to the pin on #4 hole was Cindy Becker Closest to the pin on #7 hole was Jenny Bilyeau 1st place: 
Elaine and Vern Hall, Betty and Jim Ashcraft 2nd place: Dawn and Roger Quay, Terry Kalis and Jenny 
Bilyeau 3rd place: Kim Kuster and Curtis Garland, Cindy and Bob Becker 4th place: Patti and Steve Shew, 
Susan and Michael Beaudoin. 
 
 The St Patrick’s dinner dance was enjoyed by all. Fun, laughter and dancing to the sounds of Two Smooth. 
Another outstanding dinner provided by 3 Gen’s. Thank you again to our Tournament Committee and our 
Events Committee for all their hard work, making the golf tournament and dinner dance another fabulous 
event.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thanks to all who participated in 
both the Couples shoot out on 
Feb 27th, and the Men’s shoot 

out one week prior.  It is not only 
fun and exciting to participate, 
but also to watch the competi-

tion. A special “thank you” to all 
of you who helped with these two 
events.  Thank you! Lynn Hufford 
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LGA NEWS 
By: Marianne Fischer, Vice-President  mnfpar@charter.net 

Blue Flight Winners Red Flight Winners Green Flight Winners 

Time is flying by as we move toward the end of our 2021-2022 season and we will soon see the exodus of many of our partial year 
participants.  It is time to pay the LGA Eighteen Hole League dues of $20.00 for the new year beginning in April.  Those dues should 
be paid by check to our treasurer, Georgia Trissell.  
 Our Farewell Scramble will be held April 6th on the North Course with a shotgun start at 8:00 AM followed by lunch and meeting at 
Three Gens.  At that time a slate of officers will be elected to serve during the 2022-2023 season which runs from April through March.  
The officers are assisted each year by a talented group of committee members who manage the special events and the score keeping for 
the year.  Please make it known to the officers if you are willing to help as it is a great way to get acquainted and involved with all your 
fellow golfers. 
As it is recommended that each member choose the tees from which they will be playing for the whole season, this is a good time to let 
the vice-president know if you will be changing tees.  It is preferred that the change be made only once.  Another thing to note is that 
scores should be posted on the same day the golf round is played so that the handicap system will accurately reflect any changes in 
handicap quickly and make adjustments for severe course conditions if applicable.   
Congratulations to Carol Mitchell who scored a Hole-In-One on Hole #13 this month.  What a treat not to have to putt that green! 
Our Mixer combining the Nine and Eighteen Hole LGA members was held on a beautiful day at the North Course.  It was planned by 
Marge Freeman, Anne Dillman, Marian Nielson and Shirley Olnhausen and included a Mexican themed luncheon at 3 Gens.  
Here are the results: (See pictures below) 
1st Place - score 66 - Karen Swan, Terri Griffin, Marian Nielson, Charlotte Selvidge  
2nd Place - score 67 - Sharon Borrell, Joan White, Donna Landers, Jenny Bilyeou   
3rd Place - score 69 -Evelyn Seely, Kathie Sutherland, Lucille Ferrigan, Winnie Kelly 
4th Place - score 69 - Ann Meyer, Nancy Guillemette, Cheryl Shine, Rhoda Thiel 
5th Place - score 69 - Georgia Trissell, Deb Reimer, Anne Dillman, Doris Morenzoni 
6th Place - score 69 - Marianne Fischer, Connie Carter, Linda Sosely, Annie Ulery  
The Choose Up which also combined several 9-hole members with 18-holers was held a couple of weeks later on the South Course.  It 
was organized by Nancy Owens and the teams were chosen by the D flight players.  Lunch was enjoyed following play at 3 Gens.  
Many of the participants showed their support for the people of Ukraine by wearing blue and yellow golfing attire. 
The winners were: 
1st Place - Score 66 -  Donna Landers, Sheila Chiarandini, Karen Swan, Marge Freeman 
2nd Place - Score 67 - Card Match - Lynn Schaefer, Judy Artos, Arlene Taylor, Bobbi Pinckney 
3rd Place - Score 67 - Card Match - Susan Beaudoin, Marianne Fischer, Shelia Bowman, Shirley Olnhausen 
4th Place - Score 68 -  Mary Ann Beyer, Pam Wick, Joan White, Terry Kalis 
5th Place - Score 69 - Elaine Wiener, Karen Landry, Willie Faye Myers, Cathy Miner 
I hope space allows for the pictures below. 
I’m imagine that the results of the Ryder Cup matches are reported in this edition as well.  It was the second year for the event which 
combined players from all golf groups in a match play format over two days and two courses to determine bragging rites until next 
year.  It appears so far that blue is a lucky color.  If you didn’t take part, you MUST reconsider next year. 
The Ladies Member/Guest will be held on March 30th on the North Course so look for results next month if you are reading this before 
that date. 
Safe travels to all who will be seeking adventure in new places soon! 
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MGA News  
By: Phil Hunter, Secretary 

Thank you, Gary Doberiener, for all the time and effort you put in for the MEMBER/GUEST again this year. Gary 
starts the planning and organization process months in advance for this annual MGA event.  Every player will be able 
to choose from one of seven special tee gifts valued at over $100.  
 
The MEMBER/MEMBER was well-attended last February.  The event included food and refreshments and each of the 
60 players received some white money too.  Here are the results for the top 4 teams: 
 
1st Flight:  132 Landry/Hurless, 137 Fischer/Derby, 140 M. Murphy/Miller, 140 Cooper/Dundas 
 
2nd Flight: 138 Wade/Moore, 140 Danielson/Garland, 146 J.Owen/Healy, 146 Ashcraft/Flotow 
 
3rd Flight:  137 D. Brown/K.Smith, 141 Marshall/Colglazier, 143 Hunter/Quay, 146 Swan/Hobbs 
 
4th Flight:  144 Gray/Olesek, 149 J.Ouillette/Sippel, 149 G. Owens/Harper, 150 Martens/B.Murphy 
 
Our most recent PLAY WITH THE HR PRO EVENT was at the N. Course on March 8th. The second one was       
cancelled due to windy, cold temperatures and won't be rescheduled.  Here are the results: 
 
1st Flight:  65 Cooper/Dundas, 66 Buff/Duncan , 66 D.Brown/O'Laughlin, 67 Hunter/Muler,  
 
2nd Flight:  64 Ashcraft/Flotow, 67 Healy/J.Owens, 68 Barney/Taylor, 70 Dillman/Freeman, 
                    70 M.Ouillette/J.Ouillette 
 
3rd Flight:   65 Hurless/Sutherland, 65 Marshall/Colglazier, 66 Bennett/Wade, 66 Hobbs/Swan 
 
4th Flight:   63 Quay/Lahr, 64 Zunk/Morenzoni, 64 Becker/Beastrom, 65 Gray/Olesek 
 
NEXT EVENTS: 
 
GOING AWAY SCRAMBLE: 
 
       Tuess., April 5th at 8:00 at the S. Course with prizes, a sandwich and refreshments included. 
 
       We'll also have a brief meeting to vote in new members (John Ouillette, Bob Landry and Paul Baltzell) to the 
MGA Board and to say adios and gracias to Jay Freeman and Curt Dillman.  
 
FINAL PLAY WITH THE HR PRO: 
 
         Tuesday, April 12th at 12:30 at the N. Course 
 
REMINDERS: 
-Sign up for regular MGA events at the S. Course screen room.  If a payment is required  
        you need to sign up at the N. Course Pro Shop  (Member/Member and Member/Guest).   
 
-White money can be picked up at the N. Course Pro Shop several days after each event.  
 
-White money can be used at the N. Course for use at the Pro Shop and the Tavern.  
 
-Results and payouts for each event are posted at the S. Course. 
 
-Any MGA member who gets a HIO that is witnessed by a fellow MGA member, receives a $50  
          payout. Anyone with a HIO in an MGA event receives $100. 
 
-If you're not receiving MGA e-mail updates, contact Phil Hunter at: (phunter1@twcny.rr.com) 



 

IMPORTANT PHONE 

NUMBERS 

 

Administration 

 Phone: 863-471-1115 

Fax:  863-471-3398 

  

The Tavern 

863-453-7600 

  

3 Gen’s Grill 

863-201-7135 

 

Golf Courses 

North: 863-453-9991 

South: 863-471-2299 

  

Highlands County 

Sheriffs Dept. 
EMERGENCY 911 

Non-emergency 

863-402-7200 

 

Highlands County 

Recycling 

863-655-6400 

 

Animal Control 

863-402-6730 

 
Duke Energy 

 800-228-8485  

Outages 

800-700-8744 Service 

 

City of Sebring  

Utilities Department 

863-471-5112 /           

471-0166 

 

Century Link 

1-800-788-3600 

 

Comcast Cable 

1-800-934-6489  
 

Tax Collector 

863-402-6685 

 

Waste Connections 

 Garbage Collection 

863-655-0005   

 

    

 

 

 

 

www.highlandsridge.com                            

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Please submit all gazette articles to gazette@highlandsridge.com by the 20th of the month prior to its publication.  

No Name Band performing at 3 Gen’s  

Paradise Patchers 

Highlands Ridge Quilters delivered 125 placemats to the   
Sebring Meals on Wheels, Monday March 21st.  

Approximately 25 “Patchers” donated time and fabric to the 
Community Service Project.  


